Dear Nana,


How are you? I know that you would be nerves because of the operation you are about to have. I know it is not really a operation but still I don’t know what else to call it so it is an operation. I am hoping that your birthday has been a good one so far and that you got lots of presents and cards. I am hoping that you got my other letter before you left to go to the hospital and I am hoping that it cheered you up a little. 

Mum said that she was going to go visit you on your birthday I am sorry that I can’t be there but I have to go to school. I know that you don’t have access to any of the new technology so I am going to find it hard to get a letter to you every week but I am promising you that I will send you a letter at least once a month and I will ask mum to give this one to you.

I am in my home Ec lesson at the moment and I have finished all my work and I have gone in to the library to use the computer and while I was waiting for some thing to load I thought I would write to you. I am currently editing my web page, I have a lot of Star Wars picture on my web page I am hoping to get pictures of the family to put on a different web page so the family members with internet access can have a look and download pictures. I am also hoping that when I can get a hold of the pictures I can also get a hold of peoples E-mail addresses and I can do a family newsletter where anyone can send me a letter with things that they want put in to the newsletter.

I am not very good at writing long letters so I am very sorry if this letter is only a small one. Melanie and I are going to Port Pire with Comedy Capers this weekend, mum and dad are going up in the car and Melanie and I are going up on the bus. Next weekend which is the Queen’s Birthday weekend, mum, dad, Lynette, Bradley, the scouts and I are going to green ways landing for the scouts annual winter camp. I am looking forward to it. On final night at capers everyone was ver emotional and I think that it will be the same at Port Pire. 

The web page is not going to well at the moment the computers at school are very slow and very stupid it takes them ten minutes just to load a page and then it cant load it. I have decided that I am just going to upload the pictures and then arrange them latter.

Half an hour to go until the end of school so I had better go and do some school work.

Lots of love 

Number one grandson

Keith

